
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Lower 2 explore the plant life at school 

This half term, our topic in science has been ‘Animal and Plant Classification’. The children 
have created some brilliant classification keys, asking different questions in order to 
categorise the animals and plants in different ways. Battling the elements, the children 
explored the school grounds, trying to find as many different species of plant life as they 
could. They could also see the deciduous trees starting to drop their leaves, as you can see in 
these pictures. 
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